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SPECIAL POINTS OF 
INTEREST 

Our next board meeting will 

be February 12  at the SSCY 

Centre Location at 5:15 pm.  

Dinner will be served  

 

FROM tŀǘΩǎ 5Ŝǎƪ 
by Pat Furman, Executive Director 

 

 
LǘΩǎ ŀ bŜǿ ¸ŜŀǊ ŀƴŘ ŀ ǘƛƳŜ ǘƻ ǊŜŦƭŜŎǘ 
upon all the successes 2019 had to 
offer and to plan goals for the new 
ȅŜŀǊ ŀƴŘ ƴŜǿ ŘŜŎŀŘŜΗ LǘΩǎ ƘŀǊŘ ǘƻ 
believe we have entered into the 
ǊƻŀǊƛƴƎ нлΩǎ ŀƎŀƛƴΗ  
I want to thank all our families, 
partners and staff for the many cards, 
treats and gifts during the holidays. 
The gestures were greatly appreciated. 
This past year brought on many new 
adventures! Our wonderful open 
house last winter, and in the spring, we 
went on a study tour to Italy! We 
hosted several new conferences and 
we decided on our new name, logo 
and website. We said farewell to 
several long- term educators as they 
left to pursue new dreams and 
passions and we said farewell to many 
children who embarked on new school 
adventures. 

This year we are proud to be part of the 
CAYC (Canadian Association of Young 
Children) National conference held in 
Winnipeg May 1 & 2, 2020. We are 
hosting an off -site workshop here at 
our SSCY location on the Saturday.  
Early Bird Registration is open until 
January 31st, www.cayc.ca for more 
information! 
This year we will release our first book! 
Since the summer we have been 
working hard at compiling all the 
learning that occurred in our school age 
program and we developed a 
ά²ŜƭŎƻƳŜ ǘƻ Winnipeg Handbook for 
bŜǿŎƻƳŜǊǎ ŀƴŘ LƳƳƛƎǊŀƴǘǎέΦ ²Ŝ ƘƻǇŜ 
this will be completed early spring and 
for purchase shortly thereafter. 
During our next educators meeting we 
will discuss other plans and set goals for 
the coming year! We look forward to 
sharing those with you all in our next 
newsletter. 
 
 Photos below: 
Skyping with my friend Amy in 
Georgia who works for a plastic 
company. She informed us what her 
company is doing to reduce the 
plastics in the ocean problem! 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.cayc.ca/
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.ŜŎƪŀΩǎ BEAT 
by Becka Linton, Assistant Director 

  

Building community continues to be such an important 
part of our culture. At Inspired by Wonder we strive to 
have a family community within our program, but also 
want to reach out to the community in which we 
live.  One of the ways we do this every year is by 
participating in the Santa for a Senior program. This 
program allows participants to purchase a gift for a 
senior living within our community. Many of these 
seniors have no other family or visitors and otherwise 

ǿƻǳƭŘƴΩǘ ƘŀǾŜ ŀ /ƘǊƛǎǘƳŀǎΦ ¢Ƙƛǎ ǿŀǎ ƻǳǊ оrd year 
participating as an organization and we turned in 40 
ƎƛŦǘǎΗ ¢ƘŀǘΩǎ о ƳƻǊŜ ǘƘŀƴ ƭŀǎǘ ȅŜŀǊΦ  We look forward to 
growing this tradition yearly as well as continuing our 
inter-centre community involvement such as holiday 
hampers for some of our families, and hand-made 
cards for our partner organizations.  
 

 

 

PEDAGOGICAL JOURNEY 

This Year is 2020.  We are wishing everyone a healthy, happy and successful year.  We look forward to an 

exciting year ahead.  

These days our children really love to play rough and tumble games; games with roles; imaginative pretend 

play.  They are enjoying the art and crafts; lots of projects are happening around the center; music and 

dances.   We are displaying many new documentations and projects in every room and hallways.  Please visit 

us to see these displays.  

This wint   Winter is so mild, and our children are spending every day outside playing in the snow, making snow angels 

Th angels and having lots of fun! Thank you to the all children and educators for the beautiful  

Christma  ornaments for our Christmas tree.  It looked stunning. 

The Chris       The Christmas party was very joyful and warm.  We had a chance to take beautiful pictures and if you 

would lik   want to receive ǘƘŜǎŜ ǇƭŜŀǎŜ ŎƻƴǘŀŎǘ ǳǎΦ  ²Ŝ ŀǊŜ ǘƘŀƴƪŦǳƭ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜ ǿŀǊƳ ǿƛǎƘŜǎΣ ǎǿŜŜǘǎ ŀƴŘ ǇŜƻǇƭŜΩǎ ŎƻƳǇŀƴȅ   

company through the holiday season.  Its really means so much to us.  We are all one big and important family.                                  

Thank yo  Thank you for your trust and love.    

 

ɸ Remember 
that once you 
dreamed of 
being where 
you are nowɹ! 
Anoymous 
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WŜƴƛΩǎ /ƻƭǳƳƴΥ 
OUR INCLUSION JOURNEY 
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